
Student Services Master Planning Committee- October 16, 2013 

Present: Barbara Baston  Karen Clancy  Heather Del Carlo  Noelle Eckley    
  Diann Jackson  Tom Rogers  Adam Runyan  Denise Stevenson  
  Dr. Vasquez  Patrick Walton Jake Williams     

 

1 PM 

Student Services Master Planning (SSMP) report is due in December. This report can’t be finished until the 
Academic Planning report is done. That report is due in November.  

Denise nominated Patrick to be chair of the committee and Tom seconded it.  

Patrick will update information in the SSMP report for the committee to review and give input on. Diann will 
update the financial aid strategy, Patrick will do the rest. 

The committee discussed & prioritized 2014/2015 General Funds recommendations for staffing. 12 
recommendations were prioritized. Facility recommendations were discussed but not prioritized. The 
committee will prioritize via email.  

Financial Aid recommendations were missing. Patrick will email along with the other recommendations for 
prioritizing.  

 

 

Adjourned at 2:15 PM 

 

The next meeting will be October 23, 2013 at 2 PM in the Admin Conference room.  

 


